White Horse Way Calne, Wiltshire SN11 8YH

Principal: Jason Tudor BSc (Hons) PGCE NPQH

21st September 2020

Dear Year 6 Parent

Kingsbury Green Academy Zoom Invitation

In light of the difficulty that parents and children are experiencing with regards to visiting secondary schools, I invite you to join me for an informal Q&A via Zoom. This invite is a direct result of our own difficult situation last week whereby we had to cancel over 140 tours due to a confirmed case of coronavirus in our sixth form.

Nothing can replace or substitute a tour of Kingsbury Green Academy. The vibrancy of the learning atmosphere, and first rate facilities often results in children asking if they can start straight away and in some cases, parents too!

As I cannot offer you a tour of the school before the deadline for applications for a secondary school place, I am proposing an interactive meeting via the Zoom platform. This will allow you and your child to ask me anything at all about life at Kingsbury Green Academy and will allow me to share some information with you about the school.

I am aware that many of you attended the live event via Microsoft Teams on Thursday 17th September and with this in mind, the first evening on offer is specifically targeted at you. For families that were unable to attend, the other two evenings will include a brief presentation before I answer questions.

Please reply to OpenEvents@kingsburygreenacademy.com with which date you would like to attend and a link to the Zoom meeting will be sent to your email address.

Tuesday 13th October at 6:00PM (for parents who attended the Microsoft Teams event) Wednesday 14th October at 6:00PM (for parents who did not attend the Microsoft Teams event) Thursday 15th October at 6:00PM (for parents who did not attend the Microsoft Teams event)

I look forward to meeting you face to face and to answering your questions.

Yours sincerely

Mr Jason Tudor Principal